
floyd white
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As a legally blind person, this bill can help ease property taxes. The current $4000 
exemption has been in place for a long time. It seems to me that is certainly time to 
align more with inflation. This can help with thing as simple as lawn mowing 
services, snow removal and even small home repairs that are not easy to  do without 
sited assistance. Please pass this bill. Thank you very much. 


